
 
 
 
 

Medway Police Department 
 

Winter Parking Ban 
 

 
Medway Police Chief Allen M. Tingley is advising all Medway residents that the 
overnight winter parking ban will go into effect on Monday, November 29 at 1:00 AM and 
remain in effect until further notice. 
 
On street parking will not be permitted during the hours of 1:00 AM through 5:00 AM 
daily. 
 
Residents are reminded that vehicles parked on the street during those hours will be 
ticketed, and if such parking interferes with snow removal, they will be subject to being 
towed, at the owner’s expense. 
 
Residents are also advised that where certain extenuating situations exist and 
temporary overnight parking on the street is necessary, permission should be   
requested by contacting the Police Department at 508-533-3212, for each occasion. 
 
Chief Tingley also reminds residents that parking on the sidewalks is not an alternative 
to on street parking 
  
 

 
  


